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Thank you for your letter of 30 December enclosing one from
Councillor Layden, Chairman of the Association of Metropolitan
Authorities.

Councillor Layden's letter raises issues of considerable
importance, on which we shall need to consult other Departments.
As it will inevitably be a little time before a substantive reply
is available, I suggest that it would be appropriate if you were
meanwhile to send a short interim reply. I enclose a draft for the
purpose.

MISS ISOBEL OGILVIE
Private Secretary
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The—Prime—Minister will be-replying to your letter._as soon as

possible.
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PAYING FOR LOCAL GOVERNMENT

The Chairman of the Association, Councillor Jack Layden, has asked me to
write to you following his letter of 23 December 1986 to the Prime Minister
(copy attached).

So far he has received only an acknowledgement, when will he receive a
substantive reply?

At his request I am copying this to the office of the Leader of the Opposition.
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M G Pilgrim
Under Secretary (Finance)
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10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary ach | 30 December 1986

I enclose a copy of a letter the Prime
Minister has received from Councillor John
Layden, J.P., Chairman of the Association
of Metropolitan Authorities.

I should be grateful for a suitable
draft reply which the Prime Minister might
send to Councillor Layden, to reach me by
13 January please.

(P.A. BEARPARK)

Miss Isobel Ogilvie,
Department of the Environment




